
Rabobank continues to work on the sale of Turkish subsidiary Rabobank A.Ş. 
 
On the 27th of May 2022, Rabobank Group announced its intention to sell its subsidiary in Türkiye, 
Rabobank A.Ş., and signed a share purchase agreement with Liberyum Danışmanlık Bilgi Teknolojileri 
Ticaret A.Ş. The agreement was terminated on the 2nd of February 2024. Rabobank Group continues 
to pursue a transaction for the sale of Rabobank A.Ş. in line with the group’s strategy to simplify and 
enhance the operating model whilst growing its Wholesale Banking activities.  
 


